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Sorry that I was unable to oblige 
you the other day at the departlliental heads meet­
ing by moving over to a seat near Miss Booth. How­
ever, when when Wiss Dryer delivered your weasage, 
I had already nearly finished my soup and half of 
my sllad. 

Permit me to congratulate you on 
the innovation and the way you llianaged it. On the 
whoie I believe that the idea is a good one. Per­
haps we can train the faculty to be less "long 
winded." And, by limiting discussion to very brief 
time-limits, we can have a greater number of stud­
ent criticisms and points of view presented. Also, 
perhaps it would be interesting to have a group of 
our strong A and B students present, in addition to 
''organization leaders." 

Well, ag-in, congratulations on 
a good idea. Having watched you handle the entire 
situation, permit me to add that you appear to be 
a dipl~mat of the first rank. 
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